
 

Week of November 12 - 15 
 
From Principal Fleming: 
  
We had another great week at Early College High School. Next week, we 
will have our 9 th  and 10 th  graders Student-Led Conference (SLCs).  Our 
students will begin to ask you for a sign-up time for the SLCs.  The dates 
for these are Tuesday, Nov. 13th, Wednesday, November 14th, and 
Thursday, November 15th.  Please make sure you sign up for a time. Your 
child should have asked you to sign up for a time. This is important for 
your student to have every parent here to share the progress made so far 
this year.  
 
On Tuesday, November 20th, the first quarter grades will be finalized and 
stored.  Once you access the Parent Portal, you will see the grades for 
your child.  
 
Wednesday, November 21st, will be a make-up day for September 12th. 
The Thanksgiving Break will be Thursday, November 22nd and Friday, 
November 23rd.  
 
Please consider purchasing a ECHS sweatshirt, sweatpants, or hoodies. 
The order form is below.  The deadline is Wednesday, November 21st.  
 
On a final note… Please ensure your child has brought in a can good for 
the Salvation Army Food Drive.  This drive ends on Friday, November 
16th. Our goal for this year is 2500 cans.  Thank you to everyone who has 
already contributed.  
  
Ms. Fleming 
 

Calendar 
 
Nov 12 - HGTC Veteran’s 

Breakfast  
Nov 13 - Student Led Conferences 
Nov 14 - Student Led Conferences 
Nov 15 - Student Led Conferences 
Nov 16 - Last day for Salvation 

Army Food Drive 
Nov 21 - Make-Up Day 
Nov 22 - Closed for Thanksgiving 
Nov 23 - Closed for Thanksgiving 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Dec 10 - AVID Site Team Meeting 
Dec 11 - Last Day of HGTC 

Classes 
Dec 12 - HGTC Exam Period 

Begins 
Dec 14 - Mock SAT Testing 
Dec 17 - HGTC Exam Period Ends 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



 
This year we will be placing an order for ECHS hoodies, sweatpants, and/or crewneck sweatshirts. 
The prices are Crewneck - $25, Sweatpants - $25, Hoodies - $30.   The colors are: black, 

navy, and grey.  Ordering can be found online through  this school Google Form  or paper copies can be 
picked up from the front office. 

ORDERS AND PAYMENTS MUST BE IN BY NOVEMBER 21ST,2018 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Z_XuwsNFYu2FQjU2RBrV84vjNbiY_7E0HkkW4NNZf44/edit?usp=sharing


 
Guidance Corner  

 
Want to get up to the minute scholarship info?  

Click  here  to join the Guidance  .  The join code is 6rifnf9. 

Accepted to College? 
When you get college acceptance letters or scholarship awards, please bring the letters to guidance so that we can 

make a copy and recognize you for your accomplishments on Senior Awards Night. 
 

  Library/Technology Corner 
 

Did you know that Powerschool offers an App?!? 
 

It is easy to download and can be set to notify you with every grade change. 
This is an easy way for you to keep an eye on grades without having to jump 

onto a computer.  You will need to be able to log in with your parent 
Powerschool login information.  Call Ms. Debbie at 843-349-3137 if you need 

help with this account. 
 

  -Ms.Ritchie - ECHS Library Media Specialist 
"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 

https://classroom.google.com/u/0/c/NTY0MTY1NjAxOVpa
https://classroom.google.com/u/0/c/NTY0MTY1NjAxOVpa


Yearbook/Pictures 

 
Time to order yearbooks 

 
 

SPORTS 
We encourage all students to participate in sports at the attendance area school. Our students 
are very involved. For the latest on the individual schools sports, please check that school’s 

web page. We post these individual school announcements to our Google Announcement 
page. We will see you at the games! 

 
https://www.horrycountyschools.net/Page/13548  

Before going to a game at any HCS school, be sure you know about the clear bag policy.  More 
info on the HCS webpage. 

 

Tutoring 
Math Tutoring – 2:30 – 4:15 

Tuesday – Fall (229) and/or Thompson (209A) 
Wednesday -  Rautsaw (222) 

Thursday – Hunt (210) and/or Thompson (209A) 
S.S. Tutoring with Mr. Chappell – 7:00 a.m. – 7:30 a.m. – Tuesday and Thursday (223) 

Spanish & Writing Tutoring – Wednesday – 3:00 – 4:00 – Mrs. Calos 
 

  

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 

https://www.horrycountyschools.net/Page/13548


FRIDAY NOVEMBER 16th will be the last advisory meeting to 
collect items! 

 
 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



 
 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 


